
Swim Advisory Cancellation 

  

Area beaches are routinely monitored for the presence of 
bacteria in the water. 

  

The most recent water samples were collected on Monday, 
July 1st, 2024.  

 

As of Tuesday, July 2nd, 2024 we are LIFTING the CODE 
YELLOW Swim Advisory for the following beaches: 

  

Bad River Mouth 
& 

Bad River Mouth West 
 

  
*Water sample is safely below the water quality criteria on all Bad 

River Beaches. 
  

Further sampling of Bad River Reservation beach waters is 

scheduled to resume on Monday, July 8th 2024.  

 
 
**please post advisory in your area. 
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